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Counting Down, Fiscal Year 2025!

Yale's fiscal year ends on June 30. It is important to focus on your peers who gave a gift last year but not yet

this year. Log into GiveCampus and choose the fiscal year end solicitation email template to help with your

outreach. Check out our Fiscal Year End info sheet for important FAQs about the end of the fiscal year.

For any additional questions, please reach out to an Alumni Fund staff member.  

GIVECAMPUS

https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:1e6cdc26-0ed1-3a70-83f3-322fc09f709a
https://www.givecampus.com/login


Left to right: Yale Alumni Fund Board of Directors Vice Chair Tanya Rivero Warren '95, Chair Richard Roberts '86, '89 JD,

Nominating Committee Chair Krysten Thomas '18 MPH, and Dean Megan Ranney, MD, MPH, Yale School of Public Health

June Alumni Fund Board of Directors Meeting

On June 9, the Yale Alumni Fund Board of Directors met for their final meeting of the 2025 fiscal year. Richard

Roberts ’86, ’89 JD, Chair of the Board, led the meeting together with Vice Chair Tanya Rivero Warren ’95 (both

pictured above). Dean Megan Ranney of the Yale School of Public Health spoke about the challenges facing

public health in the United States today, the School’s strategic plan (click the button below for more), and

engaged in a Q&A session. The Board meeting minutes and slide deck are available on the volunteer website,

as well as in GiveCampus resources. 

STRATEGIC PLAN

https://ysph.yale.edu/profile/megan-ranney/
https://yafvolunteers.yale.edu/board-of-directors
https://ysph.yale.edu/about-school-of-public-health/strategic-plan/


Senior Roll Call: Farewell Bash

In May, members of the Alumni Fund's Young Alumni & Students team, together with the Senior Roll Call (SRC)

board, hosted a Farewell Bash at the Yale Farm for the Yale College graduating class. This celebration provided

seniors with a final opportunity to come together before graduation. The event featured complimentary pizza

from The Big Green Pizza Truck and beverages, which students enjoyed while basking in the sun and taking in

the views. The atmosphere was enhanced by a playlist curated from songs submitted by seniors, evoking

memories of their time at Yale. The event saw around 400 students in attendance, with 58 seniors making a gift

to the Alumni Fund! Thanks to Tyler Schroder '25 for taking pictures, as well as recording this video. 

LEARN MORE

Yale Graduate School: A Record-Breaking Year!

The Yale Graduate School Alumni Fund has surpassed its $1.5 million goal and is now poised to raise close to $2

million this year for the first time in the school’s history. Thanks to all the volunteers who made this record-

breaking year possible! We invite all volunteers to celebrate this achievement by taking a fun trivia quiz about

the Graduate School Alumni Fund. 

https://vimeo.com/1094111372/fa7f51c993?share
https://forhumanity.yale.edu/volunteers/yafsa/senior-roll-call


QUIZ

Mark your calendars!

For Humanity Illuminated Events and Quarterly Newsletter

All members of the Yale community are invited. Register for upcoming events, watch via live stream, or watch

recordings of past events.

Washington, DC: October 28, 2025

Boston, MA: December 2, 2025

Check out the latest For Humanity volunteer quarterly newsletter.

For Humanity Quarterly

June 30: End of Fiscal Year 2025

This is the last day for online credit card gifts to receive FY25 giving credit, and the last day of the fiscal year.

Thank you to volunteers who have already made their gift this year. If you have not yet made your gift you

can do it today! 

GIVE NOW

September 8: Alumni Fund Board of Director's meeting

All Chairs of Agents and Schools are invited to attend the September Board meeting at the Yale Club of New

York City. Joan O'Neill, vice president for Alumni Affairs & Development, and Stephen Murphy '87, vice

president for finance & chief financial officer of the university, will be the guest speakers. Further details and a

link to register coming soon.
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Alumni Fund Volunteer Website

Contact: Joanna Roche, Assistant Director of Volunteer Engagement

https://yalesurvey.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1EPnHA9VxOZhSom
https://forhumanity.yale.edu/humanity-illuminated
https://forhumanity.yale.edu/humanity-illuminated
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/h2sryh/4f3ca47b9ffd00de83fa1a6b662514a9
https://yale.imodules.com/s/1667/52/cart/cart.aspx?sid=1667&gid=52&pgid=5767
https://www.yale.edu/about-yale/leadership-organization/joan-oneill
https://www.yale.edu/about-yale/leadership-organization/stephen-murphy
mailto:alumni.fund@yale.edu?subject=Yale%20Alumni%20Fund%20Inquiry
https://privacy.yale.edu/resources/privacy-statement
https://ww2.matchinggifts.com/bb_39534_iframe
https://forhumanity.yale.edu/international-gifts-yale
https://yafvolunteers.yale.edu/
mailto:joanna.roche@yale.edu?subject=YAF%20Volunteer%20Inquiry
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